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DATE: May 26, 2000 C\t phy =<
TO: Division of Records Reporting &) A g & - !j;n
FROM: Patricia Brady, Division of Regulatory Oversig Cf %l’ i_‘_ o
Jennifer Brubaker, Division of Legal Services ‘é s,

RE: Docket No. 980767-WS, Joint application for transfer of facilities of Gulf ‘Btlht}cj
Company to Gulf Environmental Services, Inc. in Lee County and cancellatlon of
Certificates Nos. 072-W and 064-S.

By Order No. PSC-98-1642-FOF-WS, issued December 7, 1998, Docket No. 980767-WS
was to remain open pending final disposition of all issues in Docket Nos. 980057-WU and
980943-WS. Once those dockets had been closed, Certificates Nos. 072-W and 064-S were to
be canceled and Docket No. 980767-WS was to be administratively closed.

Docket No. 980057-WU was closed February 23, 1999, by Order No. PSC-99-0390-
FOF-WU. By memorandum dated May 25, 2000, staff indicated that all pending issues in
Docket No. 980943-WS were resolved and the docket should be administratively closed.

This memo serves as request that Certificates
and Docket No. 980767-WS be administratively closed
cancellation of certificatfs should be
June 30, 1998.

0s. 072-W and 064-S be canceled
well. The effective date for the
e utility became non-jurisdictional which was
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